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Product Obsolescence Notification 
 PON#:  PON-20210505-F01A0 

Issue Date:  May 5, 2021 
Dear Customer, 
 
Broadcom announces the obsolescence of the following OSD Products. 

The part numbers have approached the end of product life cycle. As a result Broadcom has to 

announce obsolescence for the following products.  A suggested replacement product with the same 

mechanical form factor and laser type is indicated in the table below.  

Broadcom P/N Product Description Suggested replacement P/N 1 

AFBR-592xALZ 
AFBR-592xALZ-xxx 
AFBR-59M5LZ 
AFBR-59R5xxxLZ 
AFBR-59R5xxxLZ-xxx 
SFBR-59xxLZ 

4G SFF SW Tcvr N/A 

AFBR-57J5APZ 
AFBR-57J5APZ-xxx 
AFBR-57M5APZ 
AFBR-57M5APZ-xxx 
AFBR-57R5AxZ 
AFBR-57R5AxZ-xxx 
AFBR-57R6AxZ 
AFBR-57R6AxZ-xxx 

4G SFP SW Tcvr AFBR-710xxMZ 

1 Suggested replacement P/N may differ in performance from the original product and interoperability has not been verified.   

 
This notification is effective May 3, 2021. The key milestones are:  

 Last Time Buy Date is October 31, 2021, allowing 6 months for final customer orders. 

 Last Time Ship Date is October 31, 2022, allowing up to 12 months for final shipments. 

*Special exceptions may apply for specific customers. 
 
  
Please note that orders will be accepted on a non-cancellable, non-returnable (NCNR) basis only.  
Broadcom reserves the right to limit last time buy quantities based on capacity and material availability. 
 
If you have any questions about this obsolescence, please contact your Broadcom Field Sales 
Engineer or Contact Center (https://www.broadcom.com/company/contact) for any questions or support 
requirements.   
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